

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

CHARLES E. SHEPARD MUNICIPAL BUILDING

48 High St. • P.O. Box 609 • Warren, MA 01083-0609 • Tel. 413-436-5701 • Fax 413-436-9754

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

MINUTES OF JUNE 23, 2020

PRESENT: Mr. John A. Nason; Chairman, Mr. Marc Richard; Vice-Chairman and Mr. David Dufresne, Clerk ATTENDEES: Atty. Jeffrey Blake, David Delanski, Dawn Swistak, Steven Duff, Andrew Schwrenker, Anthony DiFonso

Opened the Meeting at 6:30 PM

Mr. Nason opened the meeting and advised all the Atty. McCaughey will not be in attendance this evening. Mr. David Delanski has offered to Moderate this evening's Town Meeting. Town Clerk, Nancy Lowell will open the meeting and then move to seek nominations for Moderator. Town Counsel has provided her with the proper language.

The meeting will be held in the gymnasium tonight due to the COVID-19 pandemic and subsequent restrictions. The layout and precautions have been reviewed and approved by the Board of Health. The Board along with Counsel reviewed the motions and discussed a few points for clarification.

With no further discussion, the following motion was made: Motion to recess until Town Meeting at 7 PM made by Mr. Richard; second: Mr. Dufresne – unanimous.

(Town Meeting Minutes and final votes are taken by the Town Clerk)

Motion to Adjourn made by Mr. Dufresne; second: Mr. Nason - unanimous at 7:53 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Acerra Administrative Secretary David P. Dufresne, Sr.

David P. Dufresne, Sr., Clerk